
The Seton Hill University Child Development Center
Jamie Cordial Hall Scholarship Eligibility Guidelines

About the Jamie Cordial Hall Foundation

The Jamie Cordial Hall Annual Kindness Scholarship Award and The Jamie Cordial Hall Memorial Endowed

Scholarship were established by the Jamie Cordial Hall Foundation to provide financial assistance for children

attending the Seton Hill University Child Development Center (CDC). The Jamie Cordial Hall Foundation was

created in memory of Jamie Cordial Hall, a native of Greensburg who died suddenly in May 2018 from

complications following the birth of her son, Cody. Jamie's family established the charitable foundation to help

children who have lost their parents and support others in need in Greensburg and surrounding areas. Jamie

and her family have long been connected to the CDC. She and her brothers were students at the Center, as was

Jamie's daughter, Chloe. Jamie's mother, Michele Cordial, was a volunteer at the school for more than 20

years. The Foundation previously supported the construction of the Jamie Cordial Hall Memorial Musical

Playground at the CDC in 2019. For more information about the Foundation, visit www.jchfoundation.com.

General Requirements for Admission into Program

1. Children must be independently able to use the bathroom.

2. Age of Admission

a. For admission to the 3s program, children must be 3 by the first day of school if enrolled in the

fall. For spring admission to the 3s program, children must be 3 by the first day of the spring

semester.

b. For admission to the prekindergarten program, children  must be 4 by the first day of the fall

semester.

3. Hours

a. Hours for the 3s program are Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. If an afternoon session

is offered, those hours are 12:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.

b. Hours for the prekindergarten program are Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Scholarship Eligibility Guidelines

1. Full-time Seton Hill University faculty or staff members receiving tuition remission are not eligible for

the scholarship.

2. Scholarship amounts vary each year from a minimum of $500 up to full tuition based on the family's

demonstrated need.

3. A copy of the first page of the most recent tax return must accompany the application.

4. If applying for more than one child, a separate application must be submitted for each child.

http://www.jchfoundation.com/


5. A child is guaranteed a renewable scholarship award if financial need remains the same. An completed

application must still be submitted.

6. Applications will not be considered after the deadline.

7. A Child Development Center registration form (and payment of the registration fee) must accompany

each scholarship application.

Note: The Jamie Cordial Hall Annual Kindness Scholarship encourages applications from single female as well

as male parents, underrepresented minorities, persons with disabilities, persons of sexual identity minority

groups, veterans, and all other candidates who may benefit from the enrichment of children’s lives in the

program.


